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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a good half term break. I cannot believe how fast term is going; the children have been working so hard and 
it was good to be able to share this with you at the Parent Consultations before the holiday. We finished the half term with 
a disco organised by the PTFA; the children had a brilliant time and I would like to thank the PTFA, Charlee and Scarlett (for 
their tattoo stall) and the teachers for getting through two lots of parent consultations and a disco that week. 
 
At the end of last half term, we were focusing on the Zones of Regulation (ways of managing our emotions) as we have begun 
to notice how some of our children have been quick to anger.  
 
Student Council and School Lunches 
We had our first Student Council meeting before the half term break and the children helped me to decide on the new menus 
for the rest of this term. They then reported this information to the classes in preparation for the new menus starting from 
Monday. I am pleased to say that Mrs Fulton and Mrs King (lunchtime staff) have returned to worked after being off sick and 
normal services will resume! Thank you for your patience and offers of help here. 
 
COVID-19 
You will have received the letter from the government with advice about testing our primary school children twice a week. 
With the numbers of COVID cases rising again, this will be the best way to control an outbreak at school and protect our 
staff. The children and parents who are unwell at the moment with COVID19, were in our prayers this morning. 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Hadley thanked Fitzwalter class for their wonderful swimming, behaviour and listening skills on Wednesday; Waffa 
thanked Sophia and Amelie for their help at lunchtimes and Phoebe wanted to thank Jessica for always being kind to her. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Elsie C came first in a trampolining competition. Patrick was proud to be named Player of the Day at his Football Club. 
Rose made her Rainbow Promise and Harry made his Beaver Promise.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, Laura, Harry B, 
Charlie, Alfie D, Noah D, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Lenny H, Amalie H, Catherine, Isabella, Gabriel, Abigail, Patrick, Harry T, 
Poppie, Aaron and Danielle, Harry B, Max, Mitchell, Lenny H, Catherine, Gabriel, Abigail, Patrick and Aaron have achieved 
their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 55,333,632 points and our Top 10 
Super-Spellers are Finley W, Poppie, Alfie D, Pablo, Isabella O, Patrick, Lucy, Jessica O, Freya and Remy. Teddy, Aaron, Jessica 
and Elsie-Mae have achieved the Bronze BLP Certificate.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who are always considerate to others. 
Copeland: Aviana is always so kind and considerate to others. She always shares and looks for ways to include others. 
Durrington: Poppie is always caring towards others and considers other people’s feelings. 
Fitzwalter: Harry is always kind and considerate to others; he always offers support to his friends. 
Quickbury: Isabella is a fabulous example of how to be considerate of others-she is always thoughtful and kind.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Freya for being selfless with the prize she was awarded. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Kayla who is 8 today and Ruby P-G who will be 8 next week. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
New Lunch Menus 
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COVID19 testing – Letter from Essex County Council 
PTFA – Personalised Christmas Cards 
Poppy Appeal 
 
Dates  
Tuesday 9th November: Individual and Sibling School Photographs 
Sunday 14th November: Remembrance Service in Church – 10am 
Friday 19th November: Children in Need 
Monday 29th November Flu Immunisations 
Thursday 9th December: Whole School Pantomime Trip 
Friday 10th December: PTFA Christmas Jumper Day 
Saturday 11th December: PTFA Christmas Fair 
Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Dinner (tbc) 
Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Concert in School (tbc) 
Thursday 16th December: Christmas Concert in Church 
Friday 17th December: Last day of term – usual finish time of 3.10pm 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
  
  
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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